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ChemIT 

Chemistry Research Computing Facility (CRCF) is renaming itself ChemIT 

to simplify and streamline your technological and computing needs. 

ChemIT will continue to offer the same great services: 

 Service 1 

 Service 2 

 Service 3 

 Service 4 

Does this require you to take any action? 

No! Just remember to now contact us at ChemIT@cornell.edu instead of using our 

old address. You can also visit us at Baker 250. 

For more information, please visit our new website at http://blogs.cornell.edu/chemIT   
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